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March 12, 2025

Dr. JoAnne Hewett
Director
Brookhaven Science Associates, LLC
Brookhaven National Laboratory
Upton, New York 11973

Dear Dr. Hewett:

SUBJECT:     RESUMPTION OF ACTIVITIES – DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
FOREIGN ASSISTANCE FUNDED WORK

As the United States Department of Energy Brookhaven Site Office (DOE-BHSO) 
contracting officer, I hereby notify Brookhaven Science Associates that per electronic 
notification dated March 12, 2025, from Mr. Demetrius Davis, Foreign Affairs Officer 
for the Department of State has rescinded the partial stop work order dated February 27, 
2025. All ISPO staff can resume normal operations immediately pursuant to the most 
current DOE-DOS Interagency Agreement.

Please direct any questions pertaining to this notification to Jennifer Hartmann at 
extension 3438.


